
  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Y o r k     H i g h    S c h o o l 
d a i l y   a n n o u n c e m e n t s 

d e c e m b e r  0 1 ,  2 0 2 2 
lunch and breakfast menus can be found on the school website: www.yorkpublic.org 

r e m i n d e r s 
- FCA will have a huddle meeting on 
Wednesday, December 7th at 7 am in Mr. 
Maronde's classroom.  Breakfast is always 
provided.  Anyone is welcome to come.  

BOYS AND GIRLS CLEAN OUT YOUR 
GYM LOCKER—THE LOCKER ROOMS 
WILL BE USED FOR OUR WRESTLING 
INVITE. THANK YOU! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It is the policy of York Public Schools not to discriminate on the basis of gender, disability, race, color, religion, marital status, age, or national origin in its educational programs, 
administration, policies, employment, or other district programs.   
 

c a l e n d a r  

c o u n s e l i n g   o f f i c e 
- SENIORS and JUNIORS: Reminder that your 
tuition payment to SCC is past due.  You will not 
be able to register for your second semester 
classes until your balance is paid.  See Mrs. Stuhr 
if you have questions! 

- Little Cubs Daycare is hiring for support staff! Must be 16 
years or older, love kids ages 0-5, have good teacher 
references & be available from 3:30-5:45pm at least 2-3 
days per week.  Please contact Kaylee via text at 
402.366.9159 to apply or email her 
at littlecubsdaycarelc@gmail.com 

- A Marines representative, Sgt. Doering, will be here at YHS 
on Wednesday, Dec. 7, at 12:49 PM (seventh period). 
Students interested in learning more about the Marines, or 
have questions about the military in general, should please 
sign up in the guidance office to meet. Also remember to 
pick up an “excuse pass” when you sign up. 

- Grand Island Concert Association is sponsoring 
scholarships to seniors recognizing interest and 
exemplary participation in music and/or 
theater.  These scholarships are awarded to 
encourage the recipients’ continued development 
of their talent and interest.  Applications open online 
on Dec. 1 at www.gipsfoundation.org/what-we-
do/scholarships.html    A one-minute audio file is 
required to be included.  See Mrs. Stuhr if 
questions.  The deadline is Feb. 8, 2023. 

-JUNIORS and SENIORS: We will be making a CAMPUS 
VISIT to UNL on Thursday, Dec. 8, 2022. Please sign up 
in the Counseling office by Tuesday, Dec. 6, if you 
wish to attend.  

                d e c e m b e r   0 1 

• BB G & B JV & V vs Ralston 
Main & Aux 4:30 6  & 7:30pm 

• G & B WR JV & V Tri @ Seward 
with Norris 4:30pm 

• Aux Kern 6:30pm 
• CWAC SB NE Prime 7pm 

 

 

 

mailto:littlecubsdaycarelc@gmail.com
http://www.gipsfoundation.org/what-we-do/scholarships.html
http://www.gipsfoundation.org/what-we-do/scholarships.html

